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NOTICE OF INTENT TO 

AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the State Board of Examiners on Speech-Language Pathology 
and Audiology will hold a public hearing to address proposed amendments to N.D. Admin. 
Code Title 11 on Tuesday, January 5, 2016, at Sanford South University, 1700 South 
University Drive, 4th floor conference room, Fargo, ND, from 9:00am to 11:00am, or sooner 
if there is no public input on these rules. The purpose of the proposed amendment is to 
implement new rules related to the practice of Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology 
in the state of North Dakota. The proposed amendment is not expected to have an impact 
on the regulated community in excess of $50,000.  

The proposed rules may be reviewed at www.ndsbe.com, or at the office of Speech-
Language Pathology at the address above. A copy of the proposed rules may be requested 
by e-mailing ndsbe.executivesecretary@gmail.com, or by calling 701-775-7165. Written or 
oral comments on the proposed rules sent to the above email address or telephone 
number, and received by January 16, 2016, will be fully considered.  

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance 
relating to a disability, please contact the State Board of Examiners on Speech-Language 
Pathology and Audiology at the above telephone number at least 3 days prior to the public 
hearing.  
 

Dated this 24th day of November, 2015.  
         Sarah Ring, Board Member 
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